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Memorandum

Date: May 18, 2017
To: West Linn City Council
From: West Linn Planning Commission

Subject: CDC-17-01 Recommendation

The Planning Commission held a public hearing on May 17, 2017 for the purpose of making a
recommendation to the City Council on the adoption of the proposed Community Development
Code Amendment found in Ordinance 1660 (Land Use File CDC-17-01). The proposed
amendment was previously discussed at the Commission’s May 3, 2017 worksession.

After conducting the public hearing, the Commission deliberated and voted unanimously (5 to
0) to recommend adoption of the proposed amendment as presented in Ordinance 1660.
Neither written nor oral testimony was submitted prior to or at the public hearing.

Respectfully,
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Charles Mathews
Vice-Chair



